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Extract from the Chancellor’s SR21 Budget Announcement

Childcare – The Budget provides new funding of £208m by 2024-25, 

• £170 million by 2024-25 to increase the hourly rate to be paid to early years 

providers, to deliver the government’s free hours offers. This builds on the £44m 

increase confirmed at SR20 – the hourly rate increase will be welcomed by 

providers in Wiltshire.

• £180 million in 2024-25 to create a network of family hubs to improve access to 

services for families, and £20 million in 2024-25 for parenting support – this may be 

useful to us as we move forward with family hubs and potentially link with 

childrens centres

• reaffirming £150 million over the SR21 period for training of early years staff to 

support children’s learning and development, as part of the £1.4bn announced in 

June 2021 to help children catch up on lost learning. (Not new money sounds like a 

continuation of existing funding – potentially NPQ leadership & mgt)



Follow up




